(Typewritten) CU5417/90.7  (Dr. H. V. Ogden)
No. 1 West Franklin Street : Baltimore, Feb. 20th, 1894,
Dear Ogden: - ;

I shall be glad to do anything for Mr. Chadbourne. -

You will be, I think, pleased with the influence of the thyroid
extract on your cretin, if not too old a case, One of our cases has been
apparently cured.

Sincerely yours,
Wm,. Osler,



